
 
 

 
 

TO:  Vail Town Council 
 

FROM: Community Development Department 
 

DATE:  August 15, 2017 
 

SUBJECT: Commercial Ski Storage – Memo Only  
 
 

I. PURPOSE 
 
The purpose of this memo is to update the Town Council on progress relating to 
commercial ski storage.  
 

II. UPDATE 
 
On August 1, 2017, the Community Development Department presented a report on 
Commercial Ski Storage in order to engage the Vail Town Council in a discussion 
regarding the Town’s policy concerning commercial ski storage, ski valet and ski 
concierge services. At the end of the discussion, Town Council recommended the 
creation of a Task Force of ski and lodging industry business owners and managers to 
study this issue in greater detail, and provide feedback to the Town Council.  
 
Fourteen members of the ski and lodging industry signed up for the Task Force, and 
several others contacted the Community Development Department after the meeting, 
expressing interest in participating.  
 
Based upon availability of business owners and managers, meeting dates and times 
have been established for the Task Force. The attached documents outline the 
upcoming meetings for the Task Force. We are currently planning for three meetings of 
the Task Force before returning to the Town Council on September 5th.    
 
 


